
 

Notice to Mariners 
 
Newport Harbour, Town Quay, Newport, PO30 2ED 
newport.harbour@iow.gov.uk 
01983 823885 
 
Reference Number – 3/2022     Date – 5 January 2022 
 
Notice is hereby given  
 
Newport Harbour – repairs to harbour walls 
 
The council has awarded a contract to undertake repairs to walls at the southern 
end of the harbour. 
 
The works commenced on 21 June and are now scheduled for completion by 31 
January 2022. 
 
The works to the harbour walls consist of cleaning, repointing, replacement of 
missing stone/bricks/blocks, grouting of voids behind the walls and the formation of 
a protective toe in locations where the base of the wall has been under-scoured by 
river action. 
 
Due to the nature of the works, and the requirement to align the working day with 
daylight hours and low water tides, extended working hours may be required. 
 
During the works there will not be any visitor berths available to the south of the 
dual carriageway and no access to the slipway which is accessed from Sea Street. 
 
Should you have any queries regarding the works, please do not hesitate to contact 
Newport Harbour (01983 823885) or email newport.harbour@iow.gov.uk   
 
This LNTM will be cancelled as soon as the work is completed, and the Visitor 
pontoon are reinstalled along with its services. 
 
 
 
Jonathan Brand – Senior Harbour Master 

mailto:newport.harbour@iow.gov.uk

